
                                             
 

 
Dah Sing Bank Accepts Application for a Further 

6-month Deferment of Corporate Loans Repayment under 
Extended Pre-Approved Principal Payment Holiday Scheme 

 
 
The Hong Kong Monetary Authority, together with the Banking Sector SME Lending Coordination 
Mechanism, announced on 2 September 2020 that the Pre-approved Principal Payment Holiday 
Scheme (the “Scheme”) has been extended for a further 6 months to April 2021. Repayment of 
corporate loans will be deferred by 6 months except for trade facilities, which will be deferred by 
90 days.  (Please click here for details on the deferment of Scheme for trade facilities.) 
 
All existing corporate and SME borrowers with annual turnover less than HK$800 million, who have 
non-trade finance loans originally falling due between 1 November 2020 and 30 April 2021 and no 
loan payment overdue for more than 30 days as at 1 November 2020, are eligible for the Scheme 
(“Eligible Customers”).   
 
Interested Eligible Customers may contact your Dah Sing Bank Relationship Manager or the 
following hotlines to apply for participation in or extension of the Scheme.  Principal deferment 
requests will be handled on a “pre-approved” basis, while up-to-date business or financial 
information may be requested when processing your requests. 
 

Commercial / SME Customer Hotline:  2507 8122 
328 Business Banking – SME Lending Hotline:  2507 6288 
Retail SME Mortgage Customer Hotline:  2507 8008 
Vehicle Finance SME Customer Hotline:  2598 6111 
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http://www.dahsing.com/en/pdf/whats_news/dsb_ppphs_deferment_en.pdf

